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16th March 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be able to invite you to our Easter Celebration Service at St Paul’s 
Church on Wednesday 6th April at 1.45pm to 2.30pm.  
 
The children will be making easter bonnets in school and we will (weather permitting) be 
parading from school up to the Church wearing our bonnets.  
 
You are free to take your child from the Church at 2.30pm after the service, or if you are 
unable to attend, from school at the normal time.  
 
We would be grateful if you could let us know if you are able to attend so we can provide 
enough order of services.  
 
(tick box) Yes I can attend and will collect my child from St Pauls Church at 2.30pm.  
(tick box) No I cannot attend the service and will collect at the normal time. 
(tick box) My child has permission to walk home alone (Templar Class). 
  
We are looking forward to being able to celebrate this special event with you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Mrs Secker 

 
Head of Academy  
 


